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High Street News

7.9.18.


News


Welcome back to all our pupils and a welcome to our new pupils joining the school this academic year.


Welcome to our new teachers Mrs. Ferriday in Reception, Ms. Jones in Year 3, Mr Saunders in Year 4 and Mrs. Esseen in Year 5.


Each class will be sending out a “Welcome to the class” newsletter today.  If you have not received your copy please ask at the school office.


Year 5 Learn to Swim Scheme will commence on 1st October for 3 weeks at Barry Leisure Centre.  A letter will be sent home next week to parents.


A reminder that flu immunization will be taking place on 15th October.





Information for Parents





It is important to contact the school on your child’s first day of absence.  Telephone the school on 01446 734553 and select option 2.  Leave your child’s full name, class and the reason for the absence.  This avoid unnecessary text messages or phone calls.


A reminder to parents that dinner money is paid on a Monday.  We would ask that you place the correct dinner money in a sealed envelope and mark with your child’s name, class and amount enclosed.  Dinner money is £2.25 per day.  If you think your family may be entitled to free school meals please complete a form available from the school office and return to the Benefits Office at the Civic Offices.


Before the end of the summer term children from Reception to Year 6 were given spellings to learn.  The idea is that they would complete a spelling bee when we returned.  Next week the children will do this and the winners from each class will be invited to the hall in assembly to take part in a spelling bee for the overall winner!


Can you ask your child if they have ordered snack from the school.  It will be ordered on a Friday and will need to be paid for on Monday.  The cost is £1 a week.  If you would like to pay for the half term please do.








LLearner of the Week


Nursery – 		Milo Critten	


Reception –		Kaylee Pike


Blwyddyn 1 –	Caleb Young


Blwyddyn 2 – 	Abigail Hodge	


Blwyddyn 3 -	Harry Wheeler-Adams


Blwyddyn 4 -	Wendy Lian


Blwyddyn 5 –	Honey Salter


Blwyddyn 6 – 	Ellis Nash


Dosbarth 8 	William Llewellyn-Jones


Attendance Awards


Foundation Phase – Reception 97.7%


Key Stage 2 – 	Class 8 100%


			Year 3 99.2%	


Whole School -	96.7%

















